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As a long-time resident of Eagle Rock, the RV situation has
gotten out of hand and something needs to be done to protect the
residents and taxpayers of the city. Residents can no longer walk
down the street and feel safe as the entirety of their neighborhood
has been overtaken by the RV community. Drugs are being sold
right outside of their homes, the unhoused individuals have gotten
aggressive and violent and we implore the City of LA to do
something to protect the taxpayers and the residents. We cannot
walk down the streets anymore as they are littered with trash,
tents, junk, human feces and worse. Please do something to fix
this problem.
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I would like to file my support of this council file. It would be a
huge protection to the residents of these streets who have been
dealing with the health and security hazard that presently affect
the community from RVs that dont move. There is no reason that
residents on these blocks should have to bear a burden of constant
strangers in their neighborhood at all hours. That they should have
to handle the smell of trash and waste in the heat of summer non
stop. Giving this area the protection of vehicles having to move
would alleviate the struggle it is to keep the area clean and safe.
These signs are not in any way an indictment or a struggle for
those experiencing unhoused situations. It is a statement that RVs
are not allowed to set up as if they have a deed to the land.



Communication from Public

Name: Matthew Tran
Date Submitted: 09/06/2023 12:12 PM
Council File No: 23-0008-S5

Comments for Public Posting: This street is a mess and makes the entry to the Sprouts and local
business unsafe with the homeless crowding the entrances



